Chili Cockoff & Game Night

Bring your best chili and your favorite games! All the church
members are invited to attend and participate in this activity. This
will take place on January 20 at 6:00 at the church. There will be
a sign up sheet on the back to coordinate toppings for chili, as
well as desserts!

Couple’s Retreat

The Couple’s Retreat is always a fantastic time and is coming
spon! Be sure to register online by January 25 to receive a
discounted rate. You can register online at www.livingunited.com.
Please sign up on the sighup sheet on the back table so that
Pastor is aware of who has registered and is planning to go. The
dates for the retreat are February 16-17 and February 17-18.

Church Business Meeting

Our annual church business meeting will be held during the
service on Wednesday January 25™. We will be looking at the
blessings of this past year and looking forward to what can do in
the coming year. We will also be voting on church officers.

Ladies Meeting

There will be a ladies meeting at SMBT on January 26™ at 7:00. It
will be a privilege to hear Mrs. Pam Quinlan as the special
speaker. If you are interested in helping with the meal, please see
Mrs. Lori VanDamme.

Church Planting Conference

Pastor Metsinger, Bro. Richard and the Marino family had the
privilege of attending and participating in the Church Planting
Conference at HBBC this past week. In the afternoon service
today, we will hear a testimony and see a video from the
conference that you won’t want to miss!

1 Corinthians 1:9

“God is faithful, by whom ye were called unto the fellowship of
His Son Jesus Christ our Lord.”



